
              
            
            
             
 
 

  
 
 
 
	
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
         
 

Don’t	
  forget…	
  
 
March 2 – Happy birthday Dr. Seuss 
 
- Please bring 1 pack of wipes per child for 
the month of March 
 
- Please apply sunscreen to your child in the 
morning before drop off 

 
 
    
  This week we get to shake all our sillies out 
with our Dr. Seuss week! We will start our 
week by throwing a birthday party for Dr. 
Seuss filled with yummy, healthy, Dr. Seuss 
themed treats. We will learn about the 
environment while reading, “The Lorax,” and 
by making our own truffula trees. We will 
also talk about nutrition choices and how it is 
always good to try new things in the book, 
“Green Eggs and Ham.” We will make our own 
version of “green eggs” without using eggs!  
 
   Our letter of the week is the letter Aa. 
We will learn the sound that the letter Aa 
makes, trace this letter,  and list all the 
words we can think of that begin with Aa.  
   
  For math, we will count from 1 – 20, and 
learn about patterns, shapes, and colors.  
  

 

Creative Kids Academy 
Creativekids.academy	
  

 
 
 

 
 

March 2 – 6, 2015 
    

 

Happy	
  Birthday	
  Dr.	
  Seuss!	
  	
  

	
  

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you 
have any questions, suggestions, or 
concerns. We can be contacted at 
academy.creativekids@gmail.com, and we 
will make sure to try to respond as soon as 
possible. Thank you. Have a great week!  
     

 

	
  

Kids Say the Craziest Things!  
  During naptime, Brayden would not lay down. I asked him what he needed, and 
                he told me, “Come here Jenny!” So when I finally went over to him, Brayden gave 
              me his blanket and said, “Lay down! I pat your back?” Thanks Brayden, but I think YOU  
                   have to lay down, and I’ll pat your back! Haha!  
 

  

Just a few reminders…  
1. Please check your child’s cubby and art folder daily.  

2. Please label all of your child’s belongings.  
3. Please make sure that your child has a labeled bottle of sunscreen at school.  
We re-apply sunscreen in the afternoon before we go outside. Thank you!  


